
 
 

Age-Friendly Community Committee 

Minutes 

November 10, 2020 

 
I. ATTENDEES: Frank Pippin, Jan Biron, Diane Vincent, Cindy Larrabee, Jamie  

    Longley, Belinda Gerry, and Larry Pelletier 

 

II. Frank opened the meeting at 5:30 p.m. 

 

III. Review of the October 13th minutes.  Motion by Cindy.  Second by Diane Vincent.  All in favor. 

 

IV. Bean supper was reported on.  $450.00 was brought in.  Thanks to all the helpers. 

 

V. Thanksgiving 

 

 A. Volunteers for 11:00 a.m. on Thanksgiving Day. 

 

  1. Frank Pippin 

  2. Jan Biron 

  3. Runners will be coming from PAL 

  4. Laurie Sidelinger and her husband from Honor Flight Maine will also help 

 

 B. Reservations – 146 have called in already.  76 at noon, 45 at 1:00 and 10 at 2:00.  Once  

  100 have registered, people will be asked to come at 1:00 and 2:00. 

 

VI. Christmas/New Year’s grab and go.  1:00 to 3:00 p.m.  Members will call from their lists. 

Volunteers are needed.  Cindy, Diane, Sally, Frank, Jan, Leroy, Larry.  Dana may also be able to help. 

City will also sponsor. 

 

VII. Grab and Go Meal for Valentine’s Day.  Spaghetti and meatballs.  Need volunteers  No Charge. 

Sponsor. 

 

VIII. Open session 

 

 American Legion on So. Main Street is having lobster rolls for $10.00 on Friday, Nov. 13th.  

 Call them ahead of time to order. 

 

 Shout out to Diana for calling everyone on their birthdays. 



 

 Belinda asked questions about the Thanksgiving dinner.  We will have turkey roll, potatoes, 

 squash and all the fixings.  Schmengees will do the mashed potatoes and we will have bags of 

 vegetables to heat and serve. 

 

Rec Department will be having pictures with Santa.  Does the Age-Friendly want to help to 

 respond to the kids’ letters to Santa.  Also – Secret Santa for seniors.  Seniors can sign up to do 

 a secret Santa drawing.  One time gift.  Sign up.  Jamie asked if our seniors would be interested.  

 Must have a money limit.  It was suggested to have a $10.00 limit.  Jamie will also hold a 

 Gingerbread House competition.  They will be displayed online and people can vote for the one 

they like.  This will have to be advertised.  Anyone who wants to compete will have to let Jamie 

 know. 

 

 *The Age-Friendly Committee has $3052.29 in our account.  There was also a $1,000.00 

 donation today.  Another person gave a $25.00 donation. 

 

 Frank asked if everyone has a copy of the by-laws.  Everyone does. 

 

 Motion to adjourn by Larry.  Seconded by Cindy.  All in favor. 

 

 IX. Adjournment. 

 

 


